Good Evening, Frazier Families!  This is your proud principal Ms. Bowser. We have a busy week ahead and students have been busy with assessments and will continue this week.  We are making changes to our dismissal groups.  Students who are going out with walkers and getting into a car will no longer be brought outside.  Parents were provided a pink pick up card Friday that parents will use to walk and pick up students at the mobile unit closest to the grassy area leading to the sidewalk. Also, parents, please do not enter the car rider line from the opposite end on Galway; this is discourteous to parents who are waiting appropriately in line and creates unsafe conditions.

Upcoming Events…

Mon.- Students will preview the Book Fair and make wish lists, the fair will end Fri.  Check Class Dojo to create an eWallet!

Tues., April 8th- Last day to buy tickets for the Spring Fling dance; tickets are $7; Reports will come home

Wed., April 9th- Club Day

Thurs., April 10th- Spring Fling Dance, 2:45-4:45 immediately after school

Yearbooks are still on sale for $14

April 14-18 Spring Break

April 30 is our Spring Music Performance, 6pm

That’s all for this week, thanks for listening!
